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We will have the visit of the retiring president of the Council on Epidemiology
and Prevention of the International Society of Cardiology from September 23-25,
following the World Congress of Cardiology Meeting in Washington, DC.

Professor PySr3la will give a seminar on Wednesday, September 24th at

the usual seminar time on National Recommendations for Coronary Disease
Prevention in Finland. Professor Pydr#l4 is head of internal medicine

at our sister university, Kuopio University in the Mineapolis-sister

city of Kuopio. Peter McGrath and I arranged this treaty in 1982 at

the time that university gave me an honorary degree. We recently had

the visit of the president of that university, Osmo Hanninen, whom some

of you met. We will have a social reception for Professor PySrdl3 and

his wife following the seminar and all faculty and fellows are welcome.
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